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Monday 14th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Tuesday 8th March at 5pm, we will be hosting a short meeting for Year 2 
parents to find out more about the upcoming Statutory Assessments Tests (SATs). 
As we are still experiencing high numbers of COVID cases within the local area we 
will be hosting the meeting via Teams. You will be able to join the meeting by 
accessing the main Year 2 Teams Page.  
 
The meeting will explain the guidance, assessment and reporting arrangements for 
the SATs and will detail how and when the assessments will take place. We will 
also include details of how you can support your children at home in the run up 
to and during the assessments. 
 
There will also be an opportunity to answer any questions or concerns you may 
have, so please feel free to ask anything you may wish to know more about. 
We look forward to seeing you (virtually) on the 8th March and would like to 
thank you, as always for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards  
 
The Year 2 Team  
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